
From: Victoria Brady
To: City Council
Subject: Comp Plan Docket item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 10:35:17 AM

As a home owner who is very concerned about how the development at Point Wells will
 increase traffic on my street, I respectfully request that you please approve docket item 1 for
 further study  and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio limit on collector arterials. 
 Thank you!

Victoria Brady

105 North 185th Street
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